
Dear creative, artistic and organizational team of INFANT! 
  

We would like to extend our wholehearted gratitude for your extraordinary 
organization, cooperation and assistance in regard to our visit to your Festival. 
As always, we felt welcome and as always, you have proved that you are top-
class professionals with big hearts and enormous enthusiasm. 
We want to give our special thanks to Nela and Simon, Moma, Jovana, Zoran the 
Handsome, Vesna and everyone else who we haven’t mentioned separately. 
With our hope that INFANTASTIC will be actualized so finely and successfully to 
the very end,  
Yours truly,  
Dijana, Maja  Sanja, Beba, Jugi, Rade, Aleksandra, Nebe and Kristina of the 
DAH Theatre   
 

   

  


